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HOMICIDE  

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on January 1, 2014 at approximately 11:36 P.M.  The homicide occurred at 1708 
Northwest 16

th
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to a call of someone who was 
attacked.  Upon arrival, they discovered a male victim lying on the side of the 
residence with multiple stab wounds.   
 

The victim was identified as Norman Cameron, B/M, 5/3/72, a resident of the City 
of Fort Lauderdale.  Cameron was pronounced deceased at the scene.  
 

A perimeter was established and Fort Lauderdale Police K-9 Officers responded 
to the scene.  K-9 Officers tracked the suspect to a neighboring residence 
located at 1709 Northwest 15

th
 Place.  The suspect was attempting to conceal 

himself in the bushes at that residence. 
 

The suspect has been identified as Scott Lloyd, B/M, 11/28/57, a resident of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Lloyd was taken into custody and charged with the following; 

 (1) Count of Murder 

 (1) Count of Resisting Arrest Without Violence 
 

Detectives have since learned that Lloyd and his estranged girlfriend have been 
involved in an on-going domestic dispute.   
 

Earlier in the day, Lloyd arrived at his estranged girlfriend’s residence armed with 
a knife.  Lloyd smashed the windshield of her vehicle and used the knife to 
flatten all four of the tires, before he fled the scene.   
 

Lloyd then made several phone calls to his estranged girlfriend, threating her 
with physical violence before returning back to her residence later that evening. 
 

After Detectives exhausted all efforts to locate the knife used to commit this 
murder, they requested the assistance of Fire Medic Julie Padelford-Jansen, 
from the City of Miami Fire Department.  Padelford-Jansen is a member of the 
FEMA Urban Search and Rescue of Florida Task Force.  She and her Human 
Remains Detection K-9 partner, “Riot”, responded and located the murder 
weapon, which was buried at the scene. 
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This is still an active and ongoing investigation.  Anyone with information 
regarding this homicide should contact Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517 
or Detective Jim Jaggers at 954-828-5970. 
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